
Diane Holt

From: megorozpe@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 6:17 PM
To: BeverlyBarker Diane Holt; Erik Jorgensen; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Melissa Gorozpe

Name: Melissa Gorozpe
Case Number: EAG-W-18-01
Email: megorozpe@gmail.com
Telephone:
Address: 10281 N Palisades Way

Boise ID, 83714

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company, INC
Comment: My current concern is regarding the communicated intention of Suez to purchase Eagle Water Company, Inc.
I recently received correspondence regarding this potential transaction and it concerns my that my water will be
controlled by Suez. I have previously received services from Suez and feel that the qualityof the water me and my
family currently receive will be negatively affected. This transaction will not only affect the qualityof this basic and
essential resource but also have a substantial economic impact to our household. I as well as many of my neighbors are
concerned regarding this transaction. It appears that potentiallyvia a petition or legal filings will be the option for us the
customers of Eagle Water Company, Inc. It is important as the representative of my household that it be on record my
concerns. I look forward to receiving communication regarding this transaction.

Kind Regards,

Melissa B. Gorozpe

Unique Identifier: 75.174.117.72
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Diane Holt

From: Cpalazzo5@gmail
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 6:07 AM
To: BeverlyBarker Diane Holt; Erik Jorgensen; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Christina Palazzo

Name: Christina Palazzo
Case Number: EAG-W-18-01
Email: Cpalazzo5@gmail
Telephone:
Address: 10389 w sawtail st

Boise Id, 83714

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company
Comment: I do not agree with Suez water purchasing Eagle water Company and raising the price 200%. This is absurd.

Unique Identifier:65.129.74.100
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